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Newly Added 
Family of Sherial Williams (Doris Kerbow’s niece) 
Continued Prayers for Church Family 
Mark Sullivan  Donna Cottle 
Janet Skauge  Jeff Helton 
Bill Terrell  Gene McKenzie 
Fred Tarpley  Helen Dickson 
Peggy Fox   Jean Ward 
Robert Seay  Gary Kibler 
Continued Prayers Family & Friends 
Lonnie Visage (The Heltons’ friend) 
Robert and Sally Cooper (Mary Dagenhart’s parents) 
Robert Wolcott (Matt Wolcott’s father) 
Mona Brown (Jim Brown’s mother) 
Kathryn Scott 
Fred Klaus 
Becca Smith (Mike Smith’s mother) 
Bill Cole (Judy Anderson’s father) 
Nita Clark 
George O’Kelley 
Scott Sands (Carolyn Miller’s brother) 
Jan Hawkins (Kent Holbert’s sister) 
Gwen Dean (Jim Brown’s sister) 
Sam Duckworth (Jessica Duckworth’s young son) 
Chance Thornton 
Jane Otani (Sue Porter’s friend) 
Whitney Bramitt (Danny Shepherd’s daughter) 
Jewell Stovall (Helen’s Rowe’s sister) 
Mary Sue Walker (Helen Rowe’s sister) 
Walker Rainey (Sharon & Lanny Rainey’s grandson) 

Remembering those serving in our military. 
Our Troops and their families 
Jim Hunsicker (in Afghanistan)-Carolyn Miller’s brother 
Matt Skelton (in Iraq) Mariann and Mack Andrews’ nephew 
Robert Starkey-Haiti (Wanda Beane’s brother) 
Travis Miller (in Afghanistan)-Lena Faulkner’s great-grandson 
Alex Dech (in Afghanistan)-Pastor Ron Dech’s son 
1st Lt. Daniel Robnett-Wanda Robnett’s grandson 
Nathan Grove 
David Wheat- Edna O’Quinn’s nephew 
Sgt. Stephen Smith & Denise Smith  
Lt. Col. Peter Bailey 
Lt. Col. Richard Bailey 
Lt. Col. Keith Williams  
Rusty Webb-son of Margaret & Tommy Overturf 
Dwayne Hooe-neighbor of Margaret &  Tommy Overturf 
Brian Richards-nephew of Judy Rudoff 
Keith L. Boone-former Associate Pastor 
Terry & Robert Starkey-brothers of Wanda Beane 
Lt. Dan Barton 
Kris Yoder-son-in-law of John & Rebecca Sneed 
Staff Sgt. Geoff Abbe & Sgt. Eric Abbe-cousins of Ladonna & Chris Patterson 
Garrett Johnson 

Phone: 903-886-3220 

Fax:      903-886-3240 

www.fumccommerce.org 

office@fumccommerce.org 
If you have someone you would like to add or remove from the  

prayer list, please let the church office know (903-886-3220). 

10…9…8…7…6…5…4…3…2…1… 
We’re counting down the days… 

June 14, 2010  
we BLAST OFF!! 

 
 

 

�Volunteer meeting Sunday, June 13th  

 at 4:00pm.  If you haven’t signed up –  

 NO WORRIES – just come to the  

 meeting, and we’ll give you a job!  If  

 you cannot help during the week, but  

 would like to be involved PLEASE come Sunday  

 afternoon to help set up – we need ALL HANDS ON DECK!! 

� Kids can register now or Monday morning!  We will have on-site registration available 

throughout the week.  BRING YOUR FRIENDS!!   

 It’ll be a (Galactic) BLAST!  J 

� We need drinks!  125 kids X 5 days of VBS = A LOT of box or pouch drinks!  Drop off 

donations in the Children’s Department or Main Church Office. 

� Colors of the Day: Monday = Green; Tuesday = Red; Wednesday = Blue;  

Thursday = Yellow; and Friday = Purple 
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Committee Chairs 
 

Leadership Team Chair: 
Mark Reid  
(903) 886-7623 
Lay Leader: 
Harriet Williams 
(903) 886-2206 
Personnel Chair: 
John Heatherly  
(903) 886-7070 
Property Chair: 
Jim Patton  
(903) 886-4612 
Stewardship Team Chair: 
Anne Mills  
(903) 886-6792 
Foundation Chair: 
Tammy Naizer  
(903) 886-1961 
Communications:  
John Mark Dempsey  
(903) 886-7708 
Connect Team Chair: 
Ricky Dobbs & Hal Langford 
(903) 886-8795 & 886-8334 
Grow Team Chair: 
Teresa Heatherly  
(903) 886-7070 
Serve Team Chair: 
Melinda Reid  
(903) 886-7623 

    

June 13, 2010 June 13, 2010 June 13, 2010 June 13, 2010     
    

Rev. Aleze Fulbright Rev. Aleze Fulbright Rev. Aleze Fulbright Rev. Aleze Fulbright     
will preach onwill preach onwill preach onwill preach on    

Ezekiel 37:1Ezekiel 37:1Ezekiel 37:1Ezekiel 37:1----10 10 10 10     
    

Please join us this Please join us this Please join us this Please join us this 
Sunday!Sunday!Sunday!Sunday!    

    
8:45 in the Chapel8:45 in the Chapel8:45 in the Chapel8:45 in the Chapel    

10:50 in the Sanctuary10:50 in the Sanctuary10:50 in the Sanctuary10:50 in the Sanctuary    

    

 

Reading the Bible Daily 
As you seek to grow closer to God 

through daily prayer and Bible study, 

you may have your own favorite daily 

readings. If not, you will find Scriptures 

for each day listed below. We hope 

you’ll read daily and ask yourself: “How 

will I be different today because of what 

I just read?” Some other questions you 

might ask are: What does this text say 

about who God is?” “What does this text say about who 

I am/who we are as human beings?” “What does this 

text say about our relationship with God?” You may 

want to reflect on paper with a journal or note pad. We 

hope this will become a part of your daily prayer time. 
 

Daily Scripture Readings: 
 

Sunday, Jun 13 Luke 8:1-3 

Monday, Jun 14 1 Kings 19:1-15a 

Tuesday, Jun 15 1 Kings 19:1-15a 

Wednesday, Jun 16 Psalm 42 and 43 

Thursday, Jun 17 Galatians 3:23-29 

Friday, Jun 18 Galatians 3:23-29 

Saturday, Jun 19 Luke 8:26-39 

Sunday, Jun 20 Mark 4:35-39 

Monday, Jun 21 Galatians 5:1,13-21 

Tuesday, Jun 22 Luke 9:51-56 

Wednesday, Jun 23 Luke 9:57-62 

Thursday, Jun 24 2 Kings 2:1-2,6-14 

Friday, Jun 25 Psalm 77:1-2,11-12 

Saturday, Jun 26 Psalm 77:13-20 

“A Time to P.U.S.H” 
1 Thessalonians 5:16-18: “Rejoice evermore. Pray without  

ceasing. In everything give thanks: for this is the will of God in 

Christ Jesus concerning you.” (KJV) 

 
I believe we all experience the ups and downs of lives; 
times that cause the greatest joys and also the greatest 
pains.  There are those of us experiencing the joys of  
promotions, graduations and new beginnings.  There are 
also those of us experiencing the effects from discouraging news, fears of 
the unknown, and the anxieties of making difficult decisions. 
 
In our church, we are experiencing some of those same joys and pains.  
We are embracing the joy of welcoming Valarie Englert as the Senior  
Pastor and the dealing with the pains of sending Lisa Greenwood forth in 
ministry.  There are also the joys of ministries flourishing (M&M, Prayer 
Shawl, The Bridge, etc.) and the pains of prayerfully and faithfully  
considering how to financially support it all. 
 
Through all the joys and pains in life, this is a prime “Time to P.U.S.H”.  
Paul says, “Rejoice evermore. Pray without ceasing. In everything give 
thanks: for this is the will of God in Christ Jesus concerning you.”  I believe 
these passages are interconnected.  We are only able to REJOICE, when 
we continue to PRAY, and when live with a constant attitude of prayer, 
then we can GIVE THANKS!  I believe PRAYER is what hinges this  
altogether. 
 
Yes, PRAYER!  We have confidence in God, because when we pray, our 
words reach the ears of God and in time we see things change.  One of the 
best acronyms I have heard regarding prayer is P.U.S.H. (Pray Until 
Something Happens).  It is easy to stop praying when things are going 
well, and it is easy to give up praying when things seem insurmountable.  
However, I would encourage us, instead of resting on our laurels; it is 
“TIME TO P.U.S.H”.  Instead of falling into fear; it is “TIME TO P.U.S.H”.  
Friends, whatever season we may be experiencing right now, WE ALL 
NEED TO P.U.S.H (Pray Until Something Happens)! 
 
See you in Service, 

        

SSSSaaaarrrraaaahhhh    HHHHaaaallllllll,,,,    CCCChhhhrrrriiiissss    
Hall, and the Hall, and the Hall, and the Hall, and the     

HHHHeeeeaaaatttthhhheeeerrrrllllyyyy    ffffaaaammmmiiiillllyyyy    
tttthhhhaaaannnnkkkk    oooouuuurrrr    cccchhhhuuuurrrrcccchhhh    

ffffaaaammmmiiiillllyyyy    aaaannnndddd    ffffrrrriiiieeeennnnddddssss    ffffoooorrrr    aaaallllllll    tttthhhheeee    pppprrrraaaayyyyeeeerrrrssss,,,,    ssssuuuuppppppppoooorrrrtttt,,,,    
kkkkiiiinnnnddddnnnneeeessssssss    aaaannnndddd    ccccaaaarrrreeee    dddduuuurrrriiiinnnngggg    KKKKeeeellllsssseeeeyyyy''''ssss    iiiillllllllnnnneeeessssssss    bbbbuuuutttt    
eeeessssppppeeeecccciiiiaaaallllllllyyyy    iiiinnnn    tttthhhheeeesssseeee    llllaaaasssstttt    ffffeeeewwww    ddddaaaayyyyssss....        YYYYoooouuuurrrr    ggggiiiiffffttttssss    ooooffff    

love made a difficult time less so.love made a difficult time less so.love made a difficult time less so.love made a difficult time less so.    

In memory of… 
 

Kelsey Hall 
By:   Dorcas SS Class (bldg) 
 Edna O’Quinn (bldg) 
 Jerry & Sandy Hutton 
 Lewis & Faye Jackson 
 Mariann & Mack Andrews 
 

DRESS DOWN  

FOR THE  

SUMMER… 

NO, REALLY! 

To all Family and Friends, 
 

We had a doctor's appointment this morning at 10:45 to re-

view the results of the PET Scan taken last Friday.  The re-

sults of the scan were that there is no indication of any 

growth!  The doctor called Janet "His Star (Patient)"!  He is 

amazed at the results.  They are "beyond any expectations" 

were his words.  So, she doesn't have another PET scan until 

September 3rd with a review of the results on Tuesday, Sep-

tember 7.  The blood lab results were also excellent! 
 

We thank every one of you for your support and prayers on 

our behalf.  They are working!  So, please keep up the 

prayers.  We are very blessed to be on many prayer lists all 

across the country.  Please don't slack off! 
 

God is good all the time!  We believe God and prayer is num-

ber one plus a little help from positive thinking, laughter and 

exercise to be the reasons that I am amazing the doctor with 

the results and being in remission for the past 7 months. 
 

Love to all! 

Janet and Pat 

Hats off to our outstanding youth!  
�Myron Fisher received the  

CMS Principal’s Award! 

�Jessica Helton received  
the Casey Scholarship! 

�Anna Ketner graduated from Campbell ISD! 

�Michael Naizer graduated in the Top 10! 

�Julio Soto graduated from CISD! 

�Mary Taggart graduated as  
    valedictorian and received the Kibler Scholarship! 

District Superintendent  

Rev. Dr. Keith Boone’s Farewell 

this  Sunday, June 13 

3:00pm to 5:00pm 

FUMC – SS 

Note:  Please let us know of any 2010 honors so we can celebrate! 


